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  NOTICE TO RESIDENT 
 

MAIN STREET RENEWAL PROJECT 
 

SPECIAL NOTICE TO RESIDENTS OF OLD OTTAWA EAST 
 

July 2015 
 

 

Dear Resident, 
 
Please be advised that Main Street (from Hawthorne Avenue to Lees Avenue) will be completely closed to 
traffic from Friday August 7th at night to early Monday morning of August 24th, 2015.  During that period, 
the section of Main Street from Hawthorne Avenue to Greenfield Avenue will be open to both northbound 
and southbound traffic.  The intersections of Main Street/Hawthorne Avenue (eastbound to northbound 
and southbound to westbound movements) and Main Street/Lees Avenue (westbound to southbound 
movement) will remain open to traffic.  The recommended detour is via Greenfield Avenue.  Refer to 
attached drawing for details. 
 
We thank you for your continued patience and support during construction. For further information or to 
provide comments, please contact the City’s project manager at the addresses below. 
 
Josée Vallée, P. Eng. 
Infrastructure Services Department 
Design and Construction Municipal East Branch 
City of Ottawa 
100 Constellation Crescent, 6th Floor 
Ottawa, ON K2G 6J8 
josee.vallee@ottawa.ca 
Tel.:613-580-2424 x 21805 
Fax: 613-560-6064 
 

 

cc: Councillor David Chernushenko, Ward 17 – Capital 
 
Sign up at MainStreetConstruction@ottawa.ca to receive news through your e-mail! 
 
Accessible formats and communication supports are available, upon request, at the following link:  
www.ottawa.ca/accessibleformat 
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